[p A.S.B. Bulletin 8/27/18 — Monday
Reader: Tyna Ruelas and Mariele Jones

Good morning Delta Kings and Queens!
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance
I pledge allegiance to the Flag
of the United States of America,
and to the Republic for which it stands:
one Nation under God, indivisible,
With Liberty and Justice for all...

Attention Stagg students, the majority of you have IDs now. You are expected to wear them
around your neck at all times. Make-ups pics will be tomorrow August 28th. You will be called out
of class individually.

We will be doing next week’s announcements this Friday, due to the schedule next week.

A big congratulation sto Coach Dawson and his senior officers for a great senior sunrise.
Graduation will come up before you know it so make the most of your senior year.

Speaking of next week, it is Homecoming. Monday is a school holiday and both Tuesday and
Friday are minimum days. It is our first spirit week and the theme is Decades Week where you
dress in a time period:

Tuesday is 90’s and Early 00’s day

Wednesday is 80’s day

Thursday is 70’s day

Friday is 50’s and 60’s day

Homecoming is September 7th. We are looking forward to bringing back the parade and all of
the events. Homecoming Court nominations have already been given to Coach Berg. The voting
for this will take place next Wednesday in your English classes. The Parade will take place on
Miracle Mile from 1:30-2pm. We invite all Stagg students and staff to come out and enjoy!

Attention Freshmen, we have only received 3 packets for ASB positions. If you are interested,
please get your packet to Coach Berg in K1 today.

The Homework Center is now open. The hours are: 2:30 — 4:00, Monday, Wednesday, and
Thursday in the Spot.

It is illegal to sell items on campus without being a part of a club and being approved by ASB.
You will face consequences and lose your product if you do not follow this rule.

Intramural "lunchtime" basketball will begin on Wednesday Sept. 5. Games will be played during
lunch on the outside basketball courts every Monday, Wednesday and Friday. If you have any
questions, contact Coach Halekakis.



GSA meets Fridays in B-3 at lunch. Join us to plan for Homecoming.

Anyone interested in joining Dance Club - meet in room M-5 at lunch on Monday.

A reminder to seniors, the Paint the Walk is this Wednesday through Friday after school.
Back to School Night is this Thursday from 5:30-8.

Just a reminder if you are scheduled to attend the CSU East Bay College Presentation tomorrow,
please report to E9 @ 10:25 am.

CSU Stanislaus and Sonoma State will be on campus sign up in the Career Center.

Attention any Juniors or Seniors San Joaquin County invites YOU to the Construction Trade
Career Fair, for more information, go to the Career Center

Delta Kings & Queens San Joaquin Delta College invites you to “College Night”...... explore
majors and career options.....tomorrow night at 5:30 pm, everyone is welcomed.

This week we celebrate the letter | in Stagg Pride which stands for Initiative in reminding all of our
Stagg students to take the initiative and keep up the great work at the start of this school year.
We've had a great start to this year and let’s keep this positive vibe flowing!

And Always Remember: Stagg PRIDE INSIDE!



